| believe the clear intent of the County Council when enacting the ADU legislation in 2019 was to limit
the licensing of ADUs to a property where the owner is currently living there when the application is
made and not based on a promise to do so in the future. | believe this policy has been correctly in OZAH
Case No. ADO 23-06 where the ADU was denied.

Given the applicant’s past willful noncompliance with the county’s rental housing rules this application
should be denied.
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